
TO ALL STUDENTS WHO 
NOW DONATE LESS THAN $2.00 PER MONTH 

* Since changing the method of distributing "PSYCHIANA" from a "pay" 
to a "donation" basis, the requests for this Teaching and for information 
about it have exceeded our fondest hopes. Naturally, the overhead and 
operating expenses have increased very materially. Before the change, 
the charge for the Teaching was $2.25 a month. It is being demonstrated 
here that if each Student-Member donates the sum of $2.00 a month, we 
may be able to meet these increased expenses. We are quite sure that at 
any less sum than that, we shall not be able to meet them. Neither Dr. 
Tenney nor myself is interested in your money. We are interested in 
YOU. We are trying to teach YOU how to find and know the invisible 
Power of the Spirit of God, here and now, while on this earth. 

But it is absolutely necessary that ALL of our operating expenses be 
met. We must keep our credit good. I am therefore asking every Student 
who is not making a monthly donation of $2.00 or more, to increase 
whatever donation he or she may be making, less than that amount, to 
$2.00, if at all possible. Of course, if this is not possible, it cannot be 
done. But if it IS possible, then please do so. There is no more important 
work in the world than the work we are doing here in Moscow, Idaho. 
We are bringing to men and women throughout the world, an utterly 
new conception of God, and a conception which ALL can understand 
and use to their everlasting joy and satisfaction. Can anything be more 
important than this? Don't you think the world needs a new conception 
of God? Where is it going without it'! 

The making of money for ourselves DOES NOT enter into this Teach­
ing. We are trying to help OTHERS, not ourselves. So then, won't you 
please increase your monthly donation to $2.00 if you can? I do not 
want to have to return to a "pay" basis-! would much rather have the 
entire Movement supported by voluntary contributions. So please, as 
these great TRUTHS of GOD come to you, absorb them, and, if you do, 
you will be more than happy to assist in this work. 

Cordially yours, 
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